
All classes in school will be working on the 

TAKING CARE CURRICULUM 

again this term. 
 

Children will be learning new skills for helping 

themselves to keep safe and building on work they 

have already done. 

 

Please do ask your children about what they are 

doing and have discussions with them about all 

aspects of safety—your interest and encouragement 

will make a big difference to their learning. 

Please feel free to discuss any aspects of this work 

with your child’s teacher. 


